Mark Kalluak, CM Box 68 Arviat, Nunavut XOC OEO

January 27, 2004

Calgary Board of Education 1039 Suncastle Drive S.E., Calgary, Alberta T2X 2Z2

Dear Cody D. & Kyle A:

Thank you so much for your "Inuksuk" letter I received a while back. I also thank you for your interest in our famous and important land marks that were passed on to us from generation to generation. They served a very important purpose on the land marking the way, locations, fishing areas, and many other special purposes. I guess they could be considered almost like road signs or bill boards in modern day. Any way, thank you for your interest and I hope you could come up some day and greet these inuksuks across the land.

Mark Kalluak